
 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING FOR THE WIDENING OF N.C. 66  

(OLD HOLLOW ROAD) TIP PROJECT NO. U-5824 

 

The Town of Walkertown will hold a public informational meeting regarding the widening of 
N.C. 66 (Old Hollow Road), NCDOT project No. U-5824. The meeting will be held on 
Thursday, February 15, at Walkertown Branch Library, 2969 Main Street in Walkertown from 5 
p.m. to 7 p.m. Interested citizens may attend at any time during the meeting hours. NCDOT 
representatives will be available to answer questions regarding the project. NCDOT will provide 
a formal presentation about the project starting at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Anyone desiring additional information may contact Walkertown Town Hall at 336-595-4212. 


